
 

From: DJ FIELDER
Sent: 17 September 2012 15:29
To: LDF
Subject: Housing Development proposals for Colden Common
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22/11/2012

Dear Sirs 
I understand that September 17th is the last opportunity for lodging objections to the proposals for 
the development of the village. 
Having studied the design statement , I can find no statement on the scope proposed for the 
developmen and therefore I must object on the basis of the effect of any development on 
services, traffic congestion and provision of schooling. 
Don Fielder 

  
Colden Common  
SO21 1UD 

 
 
 

Click here to report this email as spam.




